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New Trading Name
By , Roger Keays 30 October 2007

Sunburnt Web Services is dead! Long live Sunburnt Web Solutions!

It's official... after months of alternately answering the phone using slightly different trading names, we have settled 

on "Sunburnt Web Solutions". Same quality work, slightly different name.

Stay tuned for some more announcements as we work to improve the support for our software. Specifically, we 

plan to add some training videos and documentation to our website over the next couple of months. We're also 

working on tweaking the user interface to make Site Manager easier to use.

Finally, we'll be posting some stock design templates with variations in order to help our new customers find a 

design they like more quickly.

Keep an eye out for our next Tech Tips newsletter... The topic is Google Adwords, and it's going to be a goodie :)
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